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Reconstruction & Restoration Specialists



     Peloton Condominiums

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY 
CONCRETE STREET PATCHING
On Wednesday, March 27, 2019, AGS Construction will be performing temporary concrete patching in the main center drive lanes between the Peloton buildings.  Cones will be set up to direct traffic around workers as they perform these repairs. 
Work will be start Wednesday, March 27 

and is expected to end Thursday, March 28, 2019.  

   ACCESS WILL BE LIMITED TO 
ONE LANE TRAFFIC 
THROUGHOUT THE DAY.   
· Please watch your speed throughout the property.
· Please look out for workers/cones.

· Please respect any blocked off areas/sections of the drive lane and parking stalls.
 It is our goal to make construction work as painless as possible, but as with any construction project some inconvenience may occur. 
We appreciate your patience with these repairs!

If you have any questions in regards to this project, please contact Rob Lanius, Project Manager for AGS Construction, Inc. at: 720-417-1241.
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